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Comments: Dear Forest Service Friends,

Please note that | strongly oppose paving parking spaces for general public at Tamolitch Pool.. Two spaces for
emergency access built with minimal paving for only emergency purposes seems acceptable. Perhaps moveable
open paving stones. Attention to possibility that emergencies could be reduced if people tended to view/visit the
Pool in groups would have fewer perilous emergencies. We should carefully assess the impact on the long term
of the micro section of the forest. We must look at what greater steps can be taken to reduce traffic on the major
roads that serve the McKenzie Valley.



